Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/20/2023 5:07:15 AM

First name: Chris Last name: Wilkinson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: This seems like we are creating unnecessary barriers to overcome in order to safely recreate in wilderness areas. As long as climbing is not an illegal activity then we should be allowed to safely partake. If using a hammer drill for 15 minutes creates a safer anchor for individuals to enjoy the solitude and beauty of our wilderness areas then we should probably be supporting the creation of the safest possible anchors for climbs. At the end of the day, regulations put in place in these areas should put preservation of human life as the highest priority rather than trying to dictate the method in which individuals enjoy the solitude and beauty offered by the American wilderness.